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On 28 July, 2016, the Consul General of Turkish Republic in Batumi Mr. Yasin Temizkan met
with the representatives of International Investors Association member companies, the meeting
was held at the office of IIA. The sides have discussed plans of future cooperation in Business
sphere, Also several issues were discussed at the meeting. Among them were issues on
deepening cooperation in economic and trade spheres. The Consul General spoke about the
details of Turkey state coup attempt which was happened a few days ago in Turkey Republic.
Mr. Yasin Temizkan noted at the meeting that Turkey's economic crisis has been overcome and
now National currency lira against the dollar is already sharply strengthened, So the Republic
of Turkey will remain stable for the investors.




